
   A�endance – for the week beginning Monday 25th April 2016 

 

Well done to Class 5 for having the 100% a�endance! 

Class A�endance Class A�endance 

1-Miss Jones 93% 7-Mr Norman 96% 

2-Mr Pugh 95% 8-Mrs Baines-Price 95% 

3-Miss Felton 98% 9-Mrs Leather 96% 

4-Mr Heard 96% 10-Miss Sinclair 91% 

5-Mrs Kinnersley & 

Mrs Philpo� 
100% 11-Mr Tombleson 91% 

6-Miss Jones 96% 12 – Mrs Sokoloski 93% 

FRIDAY 5
th 

MAY 2016 

May’s value of the month is: 

HUMILITY 
“Life is a long lesson in humility.” - J M Barrie 

If you have any concerns or ques�ons please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Twidale on:  

Email: head@harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk     Tel: 01743 462087     www.harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk 

Diary	Dates		

May 2016 

Value—Humility 

Mon 9th—Year 6 SATs 

Wed 11th—Class 5 parent lunch 

Wed 18th—Class 6 parent lunch 

Fri 20th—Swimming Y6—Class 3 

and half of Class 2 

Fri 27th—Break up for Half Term 

June 2016 

Value—Courage 

Mon 6th —Return to School 

Tue 7th—Year 6 Crucial Crew 

Fri 10th—Y5/6 rounders 

Fri 17th—events at Sports Village 

Mon 20th—SEND Coffee morning 

Wed 22nd—Class 3 parent lunch 

Mon 27th—Transi?on Day 

Wed 29th— Class 2 parent lunch 

July 2016 

Value—Hope 

Fri 1st—Summer Fair 

Wed 6th—Recorder & singing 

performance (morning) 

Wed 6th—Class 1 parent lunch 

Thur 7th—Area Sports 

Wed 13th—Open Evening 

Tue 19th—Year 5 Ac?vity Day 

Wed 20th—Disco and Year 6 

party 

Thur 21st—Sports Day 

Fri 22nd—Break up for Holidays 

Mon 25th & Tue 26th—PD Days 

September 2016 

Value—Respect 

Mon 5th—PD Day 

Tue 6th—Return to School 

Our FunRaisers have kindly bought new benches for our playground using some 

of the money they have raised. Our School Council members reported how pupils 

would really like a nice bench to sit at in the quiet area at break ?me. Our 

FunRaisers were so kind they got us 4! Also, the School Council members thought 

it would be a nice idea to have the benches painted, incorpora?ng our school 

values into the artwork. 

Mrs Twidale thought this was 

an excellent idea. She decided 

to invite Rory McCann into 

school to help some of our 

talented ar?sts to paint them. 

We will report back next week 

aGer stage 2 is complete. 

In school this week some of the Year 6 children par?cipated in a Spelling   Bee 

compe??on. This was a fun event and the par?cipants were very compe??ve, 

having to think quickly about how to spell the challenging words from the list of 

statutory spellings. Well done to everybody who took part in this challenge, with 

special congratula?ons to our winner Gary C, in joint second place were Fraser H 

and Kian O and to Jack E who won the Group 3 Spelling Bee. 



School Uniform 

Over the past few weeks we have 

noticed that some children have been 

wearing a variety of different footwear. 

It would be great if all children could 

adhere to the school uniform dress 

code and wear black shoes until the end 

of the summer term.  
 

Please feel free to speak to 

Mrs Twidale or Mrs Thain if you have 

any questions. Thank you 

Please send sponsorship 

money into the school office 

by Wednesday 11 May at the 

latest. Thank you 

As the weather is getting warmer, 

please remember to send a water 

bottle in with your child daily. 

Thank you 

All for a one off 

Special Price of £1 



Sainsbury’s School Games News 

Year 5 Leaders 

Some Year 5 pupils have been chosen to train as Sports Leaders. The children will be 

trained by ActivSports Mr Roberts and will lead the Level 1 Cricket competition at the 

end of the half term. Well Done and Good Luck! 

Children Leading Warm Ups 

Year 6 pupils have been enjoying leading the warm ups during their PE lessons with 

Mr Jones. The children have been working in small groups, they have been explaining and 

demonstrating the warm ups for the other children to take part in.  

Year 5 Girls Football Finals 

Please come and support HJS Year 5 girls in the football finals at Greenhous Meadow 

(Shrewsbury Town FC) tomorrow, Saturday 7th May. Kick off is at 1pm. 

Entry fee: Adults £3, Children £2. Free parking 


